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Wednesday, 6th March 2024  

 

Dear Parents & Carers 

Please find below a fundraising pack for the Bookworm Challenge which we are launching tomorrow, World Book 
Day. In this fundraising pack, you'll find information about signing up for the challenge, fundraising, and the rules of 
the challenge, how your fundraising makes a difference, and details on the Bookworm Bundle prize packs! 
 
The object of the challenge is to read, in full, as many books as you can during the month. There is no registration fee 
and no minimum sponsorship requirement; all that’s required is for you to have fun reading some brilliant books! 
We wholeheartedly encourage every one of all ages to take part in the challenge, so if you know of any keen readers 
in your family or friend groups, or you’d like to encourage them to read more, do let them know about the 
challenge. 
 
We really hope you will encourage your children (and family members) to take up this fantastic challenge, which not 
only encourages a love of reading but also supports a fantastic cause. 
 
Your child's teacher will explain the challenge to your child, so they know what they need to do, to take part.  
 
If you have any questions about the Bookworm Challenge or would like a paper copy of the pack and the 
sponsorship form, please ask Mrs Baker. 
 
Thank you very much and HAPPY READING!! 
 
 
Mrs Baker 
Assistant Headteacher 


